
Charles N. Lakins, Esq. . .. 
P.O. Box 91357. Albuquerque, NM 87199 (50~0~4,iiij;Jzf,) A ;Q, 33 

July 22, 2015 

Via e-mail to florene.davidson@state.nm.us 

N.M. Oil Consenration Commission 
Attn: Florene Davidson 
1220 S. St Francis Drive 
Santa Fe, NM 87505 

Re: Hearing on Case No. 15357 

Dear Florene, 

This letter is a request to reschedule the August 13 hearing before the Oil Conservation 
Commission. Case Number 15357 involves a protest for three injection well applications. 
Americulture has filed another protest -protesting a fourth well. Because notice of the August 
13 hearing has been published, the OCC would have to hold an additional hearing on the fourth 
well protest. 

All of the well protests would involve similar facts. In the interest of the most beneficial use of 
the Commission's time, we ask that the August hearing on Case Number 15357 be rescheduled 
to the OCC's September calendar, and that all four protests be considered at the same time. 

Most Respectfully, 

L~ 
Charles N. Lakins, Esq. 


